
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten  
School Arrival and Departure Times 2021 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Cambridge Gardens Public School is a place of innovation, excellence, connections and 
fun. We look forward to welcoming your child to our school for their first day of 
Kindergarten Thursday 4th February 2021. Below are two important times for arrival and 
departure to remember for your child’s class to ensure that your child has a successful 
transition into Kindergarten. 
 
The first day of Kindergarten 
ARRIVAL 
The first day of Kindergarten will be on Thursday, 4th February, 2021. To ensure that 
there is a smooth transition, we will be starting each class at a different time and meet in 
the school hall. 
 
9:30am - Miss Fry           FABLE CLASS 
10:00am - Mr Burke         BRAILE CLASS 
10:30am - Mrs Patrick      PARADOX CLASS  
 
Due to COVID-19 school procedures, parents will farewell their child from the school hall.  
  
DEPARTURE 
Students will wait under the Library COLA for parents to pick up at the following times 
listed below. Parents may walk into the school grounds through the front gate to the K-2 
kiss and drop area. If your child is going home with their sibling they will wait under the 
Library COLA until collected by their sibling and depart as per their brother and sisters 
process.  
 
2:40pm - Miss Fry           FABLE CLASS 
2:45pm - Mr Burke         BRAILE CLASS 
2:50pm - Mrs Patrick      PARADOX CLASS  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
First Week Arrival and Departure Procedures 
Friday 5th February till Friday 12th February 2021 
 
ARRIVING AT SCHOOL – You have two options! 
 

1. Students who arrive at school before 9:10am will wait in the playground until the 
bell time and then will meet their classroom teacher under the COLA outside the 
Library. We ask that students arrive as close to 9:10am as possible.  

2. Students who arrive at 9:30am can be accompanied by their parent to the K-2 kiss 
and drop and meet their classroom teacher.  
 

DEPARTING FROM SCHOOL- You have two options! 
 

1. Students who are going home with a sibling will wait under the Library COLA for 
collection and will depart from their brothers or sisters allocated gate. 

2. Parents may walk into the school grounds through the front gate to the K-2 kiss 
and drop zone to collect their children and exit out the front gates.  

 
I look forward to welcoming you on this next stage of your child’s education journey. 
 
Adam Wynn                                                                     Talia Fry 
Principal                                                                            ES1 Assistant Principal 


